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June 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

It has been lovely to enjoy the recent sunshine. With this in mind we are educating pupils in class 
about sun safety. At school we will be encouraging children to wear a sun hat, to stay in the shade 
and to drink plenty of water when enjoying the outdoors in hot weather. Please ensure your child has 
a water bottle and sun hat in school. 
 
We request that you apply sun cream to your child before the school day and use the once a day-8 
hour protection variety where possible. This is to reduce the risk of pupils incorrectly applying the 
sun cream bearing in mind the age of pupils and possible skin reactions should children apply the 
wrong cream to themselves or other pupils. If your child has an extended day with us e.g. they attend 
the before and after school provision (Tiger Club) you may wish to send in a named bottle of sun 
cream. Your child can then top up their sun cream protection at the end of the school day before 
going to Tiger Club. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

Mrs Lorraine Jukes  

 
         Headteacher 
     Oxhey First School  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oxhey First 
School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 

E mail office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk 

www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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